Thank you for participating in Last Dig XXI — we look forward to a fun and competitive tournament! What

Welcome to Last Dig in Denver XXI!

follow are a few details about the tournament and related activities (further details and updates can also be A
found on the tournament website at http://www.lastdigindenver.org). LAST DIG IN DENVER

Facility

Dive Volleyball

3899 North Jackson Street, Denver 80205

The site is currently under construction — enter in the middle of the block on the west side, and enter the facility
using the concrete staircase leading up to the double doors in the western (tall) buildings. You may park
anywhere on the grounds, and there is plenty of parking.

Schedule of
Events

Friday, April 6, 2018
Registration Party (free drink)

X Bar

629 East Colfax Avenue, Denver
6PM - 9PM

Saturday, April 7, 2018

Tournament Pool Play

Dive Volleyball

7AM — Registration Opens

7:30AM — A3 & BB Captains' Meeting

8AM — 1:15PM — A3 & BB Pool Play (see Pool Play/Bracket on the website for details)
12:45PM - B Pool 3 Captains' Meeting

1:30PM — B Pool 1-2 Captains' Meeting

1:15PM - 6:30PM — B Pool Play (see Pool Play/Bracket on the website for details)

Seeding Party (free drink)

The Denver Wrangler

3090 North Downing Street, Denver

6PM — 10PM

* Pool play results will NOT be announced at the Seeding Party but will be available online on the tournament
website and will be emailed to captains *

Sunday, April 8, 2018

Tournament Elimination Play

Dive Volleyball

7AM — Facility Opens

7:30AM — A3 & BB Captains' Meeting

8AM ~ 4PM — A3 & BB Tournament Elimination Play
10:30AM — B Captains' Meeting

~11AM ~ 7PM — B Tournament Elimination Play
1PM — Beer garden opens (for eliminated players)

Awards Banquet (food will be served)
Charlie's

900 East Colfax Avenue, Denver

7PM - 9PM

Food at
Facility

A snack bar is available at the facility with drinks and snacks; however, you are allowed to bring in outside food
and coolers. There are also several fast food and fast casual restaurants within two blocks of the facility.

If you have any questions or problems, please contact the Tournament Director, Shane Speciale, at 303-818-1787.




